Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Carmel, Charles [charles.carmel@bp.com]
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 10:59 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Tidwell, Kristene (BROADBENT & ASSOC. INC)
Subject: RE: ACEH Case #R0O0000309

Jerry:

Thanks for the message and we will address the comments shortly.
Regards,

Chuck Carmel
Remediation Management
Operations PM

Atlantic Richfield Company
(a BP affiliated company)
P.0. Box 1257

San Ramon, CA 94583

Phone: 925.275.3803

Fax: 925.275.3815

Email: Charles.Carmel@bp.com

————— Original Message-----

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 10:50 AM

To: Carmel, Charles

Cc: Tidwell, Kristene (BROADBENT & ASSOC. INC)

Subject: FW: ACEH Case #R00000309

Mr. Carmel,

The comments below were received following the start of a public comment period for fuel leak
case R0309. MWe request that you prepare a response to the comments below by September 26,
2014. The responses are to be submitted to me by email for review and approval. If
approved, the responses will be forwarded to Chung Wong to address these comments.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Chung Wong [chungmwong@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 24, 2014 8:15 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Case #R00000309

Re: Fuel Leak ACEH Case #R00000309
ARCO #0601, 712 Lewelling Blvd, San Leandro, CA 94579

Mr. Jerry Wickham,



My name is Chung Wong, the property owner of 15301 Washington Avenue, San Leandro, CA, which
is immediate adjacent to the subject property ARCO gas station. My concerns are the
followings:

1). Were there any petroleum hydrocarbons leaked over to my property and contaminated the
underground water and the water supply system with potential health risk to the people and
pet on my property.

2). After the cleanup, there is still toxic residual remaining at the site that may over time
leak over underneath to my property. Would this toxic residual sufficient to pose a future
health risk to the people and pet on my property?

3). To understand the extent of the leak, is it possible for me to obtain a copy of the clean
up and evaluation reports for a more detailed review?

Thank you very much for your help

Sincerely
Chung Wong



